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New development 
This policy and its associated procedures are under development. Until then, 
information about the management of female inmates can be found in the 
appropriate sections of the Custodial Operations Policy and Procedures 
(COPP).  

For any enquiries in relation to this section please contact Custodial Operations 
on: COPP@dcj.nsw.gov.au 
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